Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Camden Council

2022/5570/P

35 Rochester Road London Camden NW1 9JJ

Proposed rear extension to the lower ground floor.



Alex Kresovic

Rochester

2023-02-09T00:00:00.000

No objection

The proposal does not affect the character of the frontage onto Rochester Road, but may be
of concern when viewed from houses in Bartholomew Road. Please will you ask that adjoining
Conservation Area Committee, and the overlooking residents, for their opinion.
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